
October 22, 1996

Hr. Hartin J. HcCormick, Jr., PE

Vice President of Nuclear Safety
Assessment and Support

Nine Mile Point, Unit 2
P.O. Box 63
Lycoming, New York 13093

Dear Hr. HcCormick:

I am taking this opportunity to express sincere appreciation for your
participation in our Incident Investigation Team Training Course held at Hunt
Valley, Maryland from September 30, 1996 through October ll, 1996.

Your contribution to this activity provided the participants with an indepth
perspective of important aspects surrounding the investigation process from
the licensee's point of view.

Enclosed, please find your video tape that you left with us for our attendees
to view at their leisure,

Please accept the gratitude of the attendees and myself for taking time to be
present and for your significant contribution to our training course.

Sincerely,

origifnal signed by Frank). gongel

Frank J. Congel, Director
Incident Response Division
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data

Enclosure: As stated
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October 22I 1996

Hr. Hartin J. HcCormick, Jr., PE

Vice President of Nuclear Safety
Assessment and Support

Nine Mile Point, Unit 2

P.O. Box 63
Lycoming, New York 13093

Dear Mr. McCormick:

I am taking this opportunity to express sincere appreciation for your
participation in our Incident Investigation Team Training Course held at Hunt
Valley, Maryland from September 30, 1996 through October 11,'996.

Your contribution to this activity provided the participants with an indepth
perspective of important aspects surrounding the investigation process from
the licensee's point of view.

Enclosed, please find your video tape that you left with us for our attendees
to view at their leisure.

Please accept the gratitude of the attendees and myself for taking time to be
present and for your significant contribution to our training course.

Sincerely,

Originai signed by Franif f. Congei

Frank J. Congel, Director
Incident Response Division
Office for Analysis and Evaluation

of Operational Data
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